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Comments: My husband and I have visited Holland Lake and stayed at the lodge for the past 11 years. The

location is phenomenal. We go back because the surroundings are spectacular, despite the run-down condition

of the place. We have urged Christian again and again to upgrade facilities (cabin latches that don't latch, stained

sinks, poor air circulation, old bedding, etc., etc.)

The current proposal, with that enormous restaurant and massive new lodge is definitely an overstretch. The

community will NEVER allow that kind of expansion.  Christian and POWDR company will need to submit a new

plan that improves the property while maintaining the rustic character of the original lodge. Right now, the

community sees the proposal as nothing more than a money grab.


